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July 29, 1994 

Mayor Hubert Brodell 
City of Jonesboro 
P.O. Box 1845
 
Jonesboro, AR 72403
 

Dear Mayor: 

Please accept this letter as a commitment from the Greater Jonesboro Chamber of Commerce 
regarding our participation in the Bypass Beautification Project. 

As you well know this project was developed by our Beautification Committee of the Chamber 
and we are dedicated to the completion of the entire bypass. 

Phase 1 of this project includes the interchanges at Stadium Boulevard and Caraway Road and 
the area between those two interchanges. The Greater Jonesboro Chamber of Commerce agrees 
to: 

1.	 Secure the necessary 20 % match fund for completion of the first phase. 
2.	 Organize volunteers to plant the trees and shrubs. 
3.	 Maintain the plantings including watering the first year or so and possible 

replacement of trees. 

We remain enthusiastic about the completion of phase 1 and all other projects planned in the 
future on the bypass. 

SiT\'ely, I...'·""-A~'V--""K
 
Nancy~gston
 
Vice President of Programs 
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